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Administrator’s News... 

July 2014 
 

July 4th.................WELLINGTON CLOSED 

July 23rd................VPK Open House 7pm 

July 25th............Ms. Kenzie’s Anniversary 

July 26th.................Ms. Kassie’s Birthday 

July 28th...........Last week of Water Days 

July 29th...................Mr. Mike’s Birthday 

July 30th....................Ms. Liza’s Birthday 

Happy Birthday to all of our 
special friends celebrating 

this month!!! 
 

Carter B.  
Dyani G. 
Mesiah B. 
Ariane D. 

Cole H. 
Julianna H. 
Jazmine J. 
Makayla T. 

Ayla W.  

June was an amazing month!!! We began our water days and the children have enjoyed every 
minute of their outside play in the water! We look forward to July activities and learning. The 

center will be closed on Friday, July  4th in observance of Independence day. We wish all of our 
families a safe and happy 4th of July.  

 
The academic theme for this month is BLAST OFF! The teachers have prepared amazing lesson 
plans for this month. I know that our students are going to enjoy all of the activities and learn-

ing planned for them!  
 

The Fall is quickly approaching and we are gearing up for our “school year”. We want to encour-
age any of our parents that have not registered their 4 year old students for VPK to do so as 

soon as possible. In order to qualify for the VPK program (which begins August 18th), your stu-
dent must be age 4 by September 1st. If you have any questions regarding the VPK program, 

please see the front office.  
 

We will have our VPK open house for parents and students on Wednesday, July 23rd @ 7pm. 
This evening is a chance to meet your child’s teacher and to learn all about the VPK program.  

 
Beginning August 4th, we will have all current families update their enrollment packet to en-

sure that we have the most current and up to date information on file.  
 

I want to congratulate Ms. Kassie Kazar for receiving EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH! We are so 
thankful for her and all of the hard work she does!  

 
Thank you for being a part of our Wellington family.  I hope that you have a wonderful month… 

 
 

 Ms. Melissa  
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July Curriculum  

 
Letters: Review M-Z  

Numbers: Review 6-10 

Shapes: Crescent & Star 

Colors: Red, White & Blue  

 

Please come join us for our VPK  
Open House!! 

Wednesday,  
July 23rd  

7pm 

This open house is an opportunity for 
you to meet with your child’s teachers. 

You will receive an introduction to what 
your child will be learning during their 
time here with us at Wellington Acad-
emy. It is also a great opportunity for 

you to bring up any questions/concerns/
special needs you may have. 

 
We look forward to meeting you soon. 

 
On behalf of all the Wellington Staff, 

 
Melissa Flores & Tammy Yarter 



Developmental Ones 

Hurray for the red, white and blue! Our 

4th of July holiday is right around the 

corner. Please remember to be safe 

around fireworks, especially with chil-

dren. Doctors report that children ac-

count for nearly half the injuries that 

occur during the holiday weekend. Our 

children are having a great time on wa-

ter day. Please remember that if you 

want your child to participate in water 

play have them dressed and ready to 

go when they arrive to school. That 

includes sunscreen lotion already ap-

plied. We are happy to welcome Parker 

& Kartel to our classroom. Sadly, we are 

saying goodbye to Dyani who is leav-

ing. We will  miss her and wish her and 

her family all the best. This month our 

theme is “3-2-1, blast off!!” It is time for 
some fun, that is out of this world!! 

Developmental Three A 

Welcome to the 3A classroom! We want 

to welcome Kymani & Caleb not only to 

Wellington, but to our classroom. June 

was so much fun, and full of learning. 

We are looking forward to lots more 

fun during the month of July. Don’t 
forget about water days on Thursday’s, 
as well as show & tell on Friday’s. We 

want to remind you to please take your 

child’s sheet and blanket home on Fri-
day’s so that it can be laundered and 

brought back to start the new week. We 

can’t wait to see what this month has 
in store for us!  

Developmental Two A 
June was a super awesome month! 
This month we welcome our new 

friends Emma, Jack & Payton. 
We’re so happy to have you all as 
a part of our D2 family. We en-

joyed working on our fine motor 
skills with some painting & crayola 
art. We worked on our colors and 

shapes as well. This upcoming 
month is going to be just as much 
fun! Our theme is “3-2-1 blast off”. 
We will be talking all about outer 
space, space ships, and planets. 
Also, just a friendly reminder, 

every Wednesday is water day! It 
starts promptly at 9am. Your child 

MUST be brought to school in 

their bathing suit with sunscreen 
already applied, if needed! Don’t 
forget to apply a “swimmy” diaper 
OVER there normal diaper, as well 
as bringing your child a labeled 
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CLASSROOM NEWS 

 
Pre-K 

Wow, is the summer flying by! It’s 
July already! We are so excited to 
get the ball rolling in the pre-k 

classroom. There is lots and lots to 
learn and practice, before we can 
start VPK next month. If you have 
not already done so, do not forget 
to sign your child up for VPK. This 
month we are going to really focus 
on our handwriting skills, as well as 

our listening skills and following 
directions. We are asking that you 

practice at home with your child the 
letters and numbers of the month, 
so that they are getting it at home 

as well as at school. We are planning 
many fun and exciting projects that 

have to do with our “blast off” 
theme! Water days are every Friday, 
and don’t forget to bring your child 
a change of clothes, shoes & a dry 

towel. We can’t wait to see what July 
has in store for us!  

 
 

Developmental Four/VPK 
We are having a blast this summer with 
water day and the many fun activities 
planned. We will continue to work on 

letter recognition and phonetic sounds, 
number recognition with the children to 
make sure they are extremely ready for 
kindergarten! The week of 4th of July we 

have many fun activities , and even a 
party! We are asking for any donations 
of any yummy snacks or treats so that 
we can make our party that much more 
festive! Thank you to all of our parents 
who have brought in ice pops or snacks 
for water day, you are appreciated! July 
is going to be a fun & exciting month!  

 

July 4th, Wellington will be CLOSED!! 
We hope you enjoy your long, holiday 

weekend!  

We are having a blast this 
summer with water day and 
the many fun activities 
planned. We will continue to 
work on letter recognition 
and phonetic sounds, num-
ber recognition with the 
children to make sure they 
are extremely ready for kin-
dergarten! The week of 4th 
of July we have many fun 
activities , and even a party! 
We are asking for any dona-
tions of any yummy snacks 
or treats so that we can 
make our party that much 
more festive! Thank you to 


